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November 30, 2009 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario,  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2009-0154 – Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. 2010 Natural Gas Demand Side 
Management Plan 
 
BOMA has had the opportunity to further review the material related to Low Income in EB-2009-
0154 in greater detail and has the following clarifications to its earlier submission.   
 
Although there may be some broad market transformation impacts due to the proposed solar 
thermal pilot, the rate impacts and benefits of this initiative will not impact BOMA members 
directly.  BOMA is a strong advocate for energy conservation and renewables, but also supports 
that costs for these programs be aligned to the customer classes where benefits will be 
generated.   
 
Therefore, BOMA withdraws its opposition for this initiative. 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Chuck Stradling 
Executive Vice President 
BOMA Toronto 


